
Teaching and Learning Council General Report for Faculty Senate Meeting November 15, 

2021 

This semester, the Teaching and Learning Council worked to draft a resolution about returning 

teaching modality decisions to departments and individual faculty members, which was approved 

by the Senate.  The co-chairs have worked to open the nomination forms for the Chancellor’s 

teaching and advising awards and they are preparing for a November meeting with the full 

committee to finalize rubrics and evaluation guidelines for reviewing nomination materials and 

eventual classroom observations. 

 


